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This Week….. 
This week we have continued learning our letters 

and sounds. We practiced all of our phase 3 
sounds and tricky words. We have also been 
practising reading words with digraphs and 

trigraphs along with longer words eg: thinker, 
torch, fantastic. 

 

In maths, we have been learning all about the 
number 6. We have enjoyed counting 6, finding 

6 and recognising this number in a range of 
different ways. 

 

 
 

In our continuous provision we have enjoyed 
exploring Spring at our new Spring table. We 

also focused on the Traditional Tale ‘Hansel and 
Gretel’. The children have been threading the 

right number of sweet beads onto numbered pipe 
cleaners and adding the right amount of children 
to the witch’s cottage using the numbered door 

on the cottage to help. 
 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter (X) to see 
photographs of all our fun activities. @ListerInf_Rec 

 

Star of the Week  
 

Bluebells: Sarah Naderi 
Daffodils: Oliver Young  

 
 

These children have been caught going over and above 
this week! 

 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

This Week’s Book 

 

World Book Day  

The children really enjoyed visiting our Lister Camp Site 
and reading books in the reading tents under torch 

light. It was so much fun!   

We loved watching a video of children from across 
Liverpool sharing their book recommendations. We 

particularly enjoyed seeing our year 2 class.  We would 
love our children to share any books that they read at 

home that they really enjoy. Please share these on 
Seesaw.  

Friday 15th March  
The children can wear their 
own clothes to school.  
We ask that they bring an  
Easter egg to school with  
them.  

 
 
 


